
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Lenawee County Continuum of Care received notice the Michigan State 

Housing Development Authority (MSHDA) funding application process is 

now open. 

 

MSHDA has released a Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA) for the Emergency 

Solutions Grant (ESG) Program for 2021-2022. The ESG Program distributes 

funding to homeless prevention services.  

 

https://www.michigan.gov/mshda/0,4641,7-141-5515-540604--,00.html  

 

Qualifying organizations interested in applying under the Lenawee County 

application must submit a letter of intent including a project description and any 

project level data to demonstrate the success and need for the project to the CoC 

Chair – Elizabeth Salerno, Housing Help of Lenawee, at esalerno@h2lenawee.org 

and CoC Secretary – Madeline DeMarco, Lenawee Community Mental Health 

Authority, at MDeMarco@LCMHA.org by 5 pm July 8, 2021. 
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